
Re:  JIC Advisory Opinion 1995-12

Dear 

JUDICIAL INVESTIGATION COMMISSION 
212 Dickinson Street 
Post Office Box 1629 

Charleston, West Virginia 25326-1629 
(304) 558-0169 FAX (304) 558-0831 

June 14, 1995 

Your letter to counsel dated May 5, 1995, was reviewed by 
the Commission at its recent meeting. In that correspondence 
you asked for an advisory opinion regarding your wife's 
employment as an ·assistant to the director of development at 
a private school which your children attend. The director of 
development works in fundraising, grant writing, and 
publicity. 

The Commission could find no violation of the Code of 
Judicial Conduct by the employment which you describe in your 
correspondence. Your wife's endeavors in this area would be 
separate and apart from any of your judicial activities. 

If you have any further questions concerning the matters 
which you have raised in your correspondence, do not hesitate 
to contact the Commission 

v ry tru yours, 

FLF,II/bl 


